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It is my opinion that limiting cottage food producers to $25K is arbitrary. Is food produced at the
point between $24-25K per year "safer" for the public? Do our food products suddenly start
spoiling after we have made $25K in sales? We are already tested to make sure our food products
are safe. Should small businesses be forced to spend their hard earned money to build/rent a
commercial kitchen just because they have created a successful business? If a business selling
cottage goods is practicing safe food production then I believe they should be allowed to conduct as
much business as they can without being required either halt production or spend money for the use
of a commercial kitchen all because they hit some arbitrary sales cap.


